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HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM ALL OF US AT SNIPPP! 
 
The holidays  are upon us, and the New Year is just around the corner! It is hard to believe, but 2022 has gone by in a 
flash!  
 
In addition to the normal “Holiday Rush”, this time of year often brings back memories of childhood, family traditions, 
and precious pets curled up in front of the fireplace, warm and cozy. 
 
It is also a season of giving to those less fortunate, including some of those precious pets who don’t have the ability to 
care for themselves. Stepping in with care is often where SNIPPP becomes involved. SNIPPP is one of the only animal 
welfare organizations serving our rural intermountain communities. SNIPPP is often called upon when a stray is found, 
a family member can no longer care their pets, or when an animal is abandoned by it’s owners on the side of the road. 
When these situations occur, it is your support that allows us to say, “Yes, we can help!”, often times saving that pet 
from a terrible fate.  
 
In addition, our low or no cost spay/neuter voucher program provides much needed assistance in covering all or part of 
spay/neuter costs. In these days of a tightening economy, this is a very important service to our communities and we 
are thankful for our amazing Veterinarian partners who help make it all possible! Did you know that as of November 
2022, SNIPPP has provided over 500 spay or neuter vouchers! Just imagine if each of those dogs or cats had produced 
one or more litters! Thankfully we aren’t talking about a population explosion.  
 
When SNIPPP was founded in 2007 our goal was to help the communities in our service area address and remedy the 
issues related to companion animal overpopulation through funding a spay/neuter program, community education, 
and the rescue and placement of at risk animals. We remain committed to this goal and work diligently each day to 
continue making a difference wherever we are needed, whether it be providing pet food to our local food banks,      
picking up a lost or stray animal, providing shelter, love, and care for foster pets, or helping someone find their perfect, 
furry companion. YOU make all these things possible with your financial support or when you offer to get involved 
and volunteer with SNIPPP.  
 

Please consider a special Holiday gift to SNIPPP! Every dollar counts and makes a difference - no matter how small! 
 
SNIPPP is 100%  staffed by volunteers and led by a dedicated Board of Directors. We appreciate your continued       
financial support - we could not have the success we have without your help! Every dollar you send is used to fulfill 
our goal of helping precious animals in need. 
 
We are enclosing a self-addressed envelope in hopes that we can count on your continued support. SNIPPP’s Federal 
Tax ID is 20-7288696, and we are a 501(c)3 non-profit, so your donation is tax deductible. Thank you for your support 
and thank you for your love of  animals!  

SNIPPP’s Board of Directors 

Larry Burns, President                                              Suzanne Kane, Founder                              Michelle Titus, Vice President   

            Barbara Lawson, Secretary                                      Sandra Kaul, Treasurer 
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WISHING YOU THE HAPPIEST HOLIDAYS 

FROM ALL OUR FURRY SNIPPERS!! 


